
 

No. 490 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Ms Walker to the Minister for Health: 
 

Back on Track initiative 
 

1. Can you please provide an update on the Back on Track initiative, and  

2. Advise the number of Aboriginal Health Practitioners employed within: 

a) Department of Health 

b) Top End Health Service 

c) Central Australia Health Service  

 

 
Thank you for your question. 

I will ask the Department to prepare all of the material you have asked for, to 
be ready to present at the Estimates Committee Hearings, should you wish to 
ask at that time. 

This will avoid unnecessary duplication of work for the Department. 

 


